
2017 SEASON/ISSUE #2 
May 21, 2017 

Suit Fitting 
Different Strokes will be in the Woodbrooke 
lobby this Wednesday to sell our new team suit 
and other swim stuff. They will bring an 
approximate quantity of each suit size based on 
last year’s roster.  The suit will not have the 
Woodbrooke logo so you can take it home with 
you that day!  If you can’t make it to practice on 
Wednesday, visit the Team Handbook/ Apparel 
& Photos tab on our swimtopia website to 
contact Different Strokes directly. 

www.woodbrooke.swimtopia.com 

LOCKER ROOM STATUS:  Thank you for your cooperation and understanding last 
week.  The locker rooms are making progress but are not quite complete.  Please 
follow all posted signs!  And while construction is ongoing, we encourage everyone 
to continue to wear shoes while in the building. 

Please take a 
minute to 

appreciate all of 
the hard work by 

the volunteers over 
the weekend to get 
the club ready for 

the summer!  

Important Dates this Week 

May 24: Different Strokes @ Woodbrooke for Suit Fitting (3:30pm – approx. 6:30pm) 

May 26: Early Registration Ends 

Remember to come prepared for dryland or pool practice everyday! 

On Saturday, the cost of registration will 
increase $25/swimmer.  If you know of someone 

considering the swim team, please encourage 
them to register no later than Friday. 


